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KKC OFFICERS 
Marilyn Casiano, President 623-363-2567 
Susan Miller, Vice Pres.  602-578-8950 
Marie DiMeglio,  Sec.           623-986-7422 
Dawn Fennewald, Treasurer 602-368-9396  
Lucille Hathcock, Director 623-979-7383 
Marilyn Pauley, Director 602-843-0219 
Stephanie Clark, Director 623-980-9662 

Newsletter Editor - Marilyn Casiano 
mcasiano2006@gmail.com 

   
  

Kachina Kennel Club Capers is the official news-
letter of the Kachina Kennel Club. The opinions 
of the writers or advertisers do not constitute 
views of the club or its members. 

Members dues are $15.00 for Family and 
$10.00 for Single membership. Member-
ships are renewed annually in May. For 
membership information please contact 
the Membership Chairman, Lucille Hath-
cock at 623-979-7383, or mail then to: 

Lucille Hathcock, 
8702 West Puget Ave. 
Peoria, AZ 85345 

           
Kachina meets on the third Tuesday of each 
month (except the months of July and August) at 
the IHOP Restaurant located at 6601 W. Peoria 
Ave. (67th Ave and Peoria Ave) Glendale, AZ. 
85302.  Meetings start at 7:00 pm.  The Board 
meetings are on the second Tuesday of the month 
at the same location 
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Welcome Back from Summer 
Break!!

Next General Meeting
August 21, 2018

mailto:mcasiano2006@gmail.com


                                        
     

  

    
     

   

   
     

       
    

       
       

      
      

    
        
     

        
      

       
       

        
         

      
    
      

        
        

       
        

         
       

 

   

   

     
        

         
       

         
      

          

      
       

      
         

       
       

      

        
        

      
      

       
   

     
       

       
   

       
       
         

         

  

     
        

   

    
       

         
        

     
 

             
                  
             

            
   
              
              
            

             
              

           
              

     

    

              
                  

             
            
  

             
              
            

             
              

           
              

     

             

            
           

            
              

          
           

             

Welcome back from the June/July Summer Break. We hope that all of 
you were able to stay cool, safe, and did well at the dog shows. We have a 
lot of club business to review an/or complete at this August General 
meeting, such as the status of the Constitution and By-Laws, Presentation 
of the Awards, and last minute show business.

             

            
           

            
              

         
           

             

    Message from the KKC Board

The KKC Board meeting were held on the 2nd Tuesdays of both June 
and July, 2018 at the IHOP Restaurant located at 67th and Peoria 
Avenues. It has been determined that there is redundancy between the 
Board Minutes and the General Meeting Minutes, that get printed side 
by side in the newsletter. A resolution to this is to have the President or 
other Board Officer give an overview of all pertinent board meeting
discussions. Then any KKC Members wishing to review the KKC Board 
meeting minutes may do so by requesting to view them at the general 
meeting


